
 

August 1, 2023 

 

To the Maps for Citizens Subcommittee on Connectivity 
420 W. Main 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102 
 
Re:  Sidewalks – Shartel Ave.   
 
 
Dear subcommittee member, 

I am writing to express my appreciation for the important work that is being done to 
connect neighborhoods and all parts of our OKC community through building safe 
sidewalks. I am especially interested in the current effort to build safe sidewalks along N. 
Shartel Ave. to connect 50th Street to downtown. 

I walk on Shartel in the Crown Heights neighborhood every day with friends for exercise. 
Shartel is a very popular and busy street for bicycles, pedestrians and children. I would 
really appreciate having a sidewalk along Shartel that is safe, dedicated to walking and 
does not compete with vehicular traffic. 

Thank you again for your work in making sure that our city will be safer and more 
connected in the future. 

Respectfully,       

 

Lisa Matthews  

5501 N. Billen Ave. 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73112 
      




